
NEWSLETTER 29.11.2024 

Dates for your 
Diary 

Please check the calendar 
on the school website for 
future events 
 
 
 
Assessment Week 
9th Dec - 13th Dec 
 
Nativity  
Wednesday 18th December 
 
Carol Service 
Thursday 19th December 
 
Christmas Party  
Friday 20th December  
 
Christmas Pantomime  
Harrogate Theatre  
Friday 10th January 
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Headteacher's Message 
Last week we have had a real focus on history. Both our key stage 2 classes have welcomed visitors 

into school who have brought their history learning to life.  
Real-life experiences bring the learning to life and gives children a context for their learning in class.  

Viking Day 
Bjarni, the Viking farmer visited the Oaks Class last week immersing the class in 

rich Viking history.  We listened intently to stories, studied a vast range of 
artefacts, had an incredible weapons display (the poor cabbage didn’t stand a 

chance) and learned all about Viking trading and coins.  It was a fascinating day 
and school is definitely more fun when your classroom gets taken over by a 

Viking! 

 I can ask and answer 
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Stone Age Day 
The Saplings had a wonderful day learning about the Stone Age. Despite the 

extremely cold day the children were able to spend time looking at some 
amazing  artefacts. In the afternoon the children had the opportunity to make their 

own Stone Age bread , preparing the ingredients and then cooking this on an 
open fire! They then enjoyed building tents to fit all of their team in! The children 

had a fantastic day!   



This week our overall attendance: 96.2% 

Week Acorns Seedlings Saplings Oaks Whole School 

Week One 
 

100% 98.5% 99.1% 100% 99.4% 

Week Two 
 

100% 96.3% 99.1% 97.7% 98.35 

Week Three 
 

100% 90.4% 98.1% 96.1% 96.2% 

Week Four 
 

     

Week Five 
 

     

Week Six      

Week Seven      

Be Internet Legends 
On Tuesday 26th November, the Saplings and the 
Oaks will be taking part in the Be Internet Legends 

assembly. 
This develops our knowledge and safer practices 
of how to stay safe on the internet and look after 

ourselves online. 
 

There is a link for parents if you would like to join 
us: https://www.youtube.com/live/OtZQrNIRAy4  

  

Online Safety 
Our Year 5 children have been taking over my 

Monday assemblies, to share their knowledge of 
how to keep safe.  

 
We use the acronym SMART to show children the 

different areas of danger on the internet. Each 
week, as group of children have explained the 

important of each letter.   

https://www.youtube.com/live/OtZQrNIRAy4

